
 

 
 

 

November 30, 2020 

By email: ic.spectrumauctions-encheresduspectre.ic@canada.ca 

Innovation, Science and Economic Development Canada 

235 Queen Street 

Ottawa ON K1A 0H5 

Re: Consultation on the Technical and Policy Framework for the 3650-4200 MHz Band 

and Changes to the Frequency Allocation of the 3500-3650 Band (SLPB-002-20 - 

Canada Gazette, Part I, (Volume 154, Number 37 – September 12, 2020.) 

Dear Sirs/Mesdames: 

Intelsat US LLC (“Intelsat”) is pleased to provide these reply comments in response to the above-

captioned consultation (“Consultation”) on the subject of the repurposing of the C-band for 5G. 

As detailed in our October 26, 2020 comments, Intelsat provides important FSS services to 

Canadians and the repurposing of this band in Canada and ancillary issues raised in the 

Consultation will have a direct impact Intelsat, our customers and our stakeholders.  

Intelsat appreciates ISED’s continued consideration of its perspective on the important issues 

raised in the Consultation. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Michelle V. Bryan 

Executive Vice President, General Counsel & 

  Chief Administrative Officer  
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